
Letter of Appeal 

[Your Name] [Your Address] [City, State, Zip Code] [Email Address] [Date] 

[Recipient's Name] [Recipient's Title] [Organization Name] [Organization Address] [City, State, 

Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to you as a concerned citizen regarding the urgent need for stricter regulations on 

tobacco smoke exposure in our community. Tobacco smoke poses severe health risks not only to 

smokers but also to non-smokers, particularly vulnerable populations such as children and those 

with pre-existing health conditions. 

The World Health Organization has reported that exposure to secondhand smoke leads to 

numerous health issues, including respiratory infections, heart disease, and lung cancer. As such, 

it is crucial that we take action to protect public health through comprehensive smoking bans in 

public spaces and stricter enforcement of existing regulations. 

In addition, educational campaigns focusing on the dangers of tobacco smoke and its effects on 

health should be a priority. Support for programs that assist individuals in quitting smoking will 

also contribute positively to our community's well-being. 

As a representative of our community, I urge you to advocate for these necessary changes. 

Together, we can create a healthier environment for everyone. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


